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At the forefront of educational excellence

WHAT WE INTEND TO CREATE

Inspire dreams, build integrity and instill hope
in our students, our staff, our families and our communities.

OUR PURPOSE

Partner with students, staff, families and communities to challenge all 
students to achieve their greatest potential and become informed and 
engaged citizens.



Another School Year from Start to Sweet Finish



Legislative Win: Advancing Teacher Apprenticeships

● NBAPS advocacy led to action. We helped secure $4M in competitive state grants for 
Registered Teacher Apprenticeship pilots.

● Our Forward Together model was spotlighted as a leading solution to address teacher 
shortages and strengthen the education workforce.

● Teacher apprenticeships are now a recognized, funded pathway to grow our own 
teachers—combining full-time school roles with licensure-aligned coursework.

● Next step: Compete for grant funding and stay engaged as state guidance is released.



Prioritizing Safety and Security

● We are excited to announce the return of the full-time 
School Resource Officer (SRO) position. The presence of a 
full-time SRO will strengthen relationships, enhance safety, 
and provide valuable support to our schools, students, and 
families. We are grateful to the City of North Branch for 
their ongoing commitment to our partnership.

● Building walkthroughs with County and City police and fire 
departments are being scheduled this summer.

● Our Crisis Management team now has representative from 
the Sheriff’s Department.



The Max Impact
● Max Malmquist, 1958 NBHS valedictorian, 

lifelong educator and civic leader.

● Dedicated his life to learning, conservation, 
service, and community impact.

● Now making a visionary gift to support 
future North Branch students.

● A legacy rooted in purpose, generosity, 
and belief in our schools.

● Please welcome Max to share his 
vision—The MAX IMPACT.




